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RECOMMENDATION 

AD HOC PARK PLAN COMMITTEE 

To: Town Council 

From: Ronald Belinko, Ad Hoc Park Plan Chairman 

CC: Eileen Scerra, Town Manager 

Date:   February 4, 2025 

Re: Recommendations from Ad Hoc Park Plan Committee regarding Evans 
Park time and pavilion rental  

The Ad Hoc Commission met on Tuesday, January 14, 2025. We 
respectfully would like Town Council to consider the two possible 
recommendations: 
 
Discussion of Park hours was had with open discussion of the impact of park 
hours on residents and the need for seasonal adjustments to set park hours 
May 1st to October 30th from 7:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m. and November 1st to 
April 30th from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. No lights will be on for the pickleball 
courts.  
 
 The Ad HOC Park Plan Commission voted 5-0, recommending the Town 
Council consider the above- referenced.  
 
 
Discussion was had on whether to allow rental of the pavilion as part of the 
Towns rental fees. After discussing logistical challenges, they recommend 
not including pavilion rental as part of the fee schedule at this time. 
 
The Ad Hoc Park Plan Commission voted 5-0, recommending the Town 
Council consider the above-referenced. 
 
 

 
 
 
 


